



May 6, 2008

To the Honorable, the Common Council Of the City of Milwaukee City Hall, Room 205

Dear Council Members:

This letter is to inform you that under the provisions of Sec. 320-17, (CC File No. 971477) and Sec. 5-50-4 (CC File No. 971476), Milwaukee Code, I am reappointing Roberto Caban of 200 E. Wells Street, #103, Milwaukee, WI 53202, as a member of the Deferred Compensation Plan Board.

Mr. Caban's re-appointment is subject to confirmation by the Common Council. I trust that my nomination of his re-appointment will be approved by your Honorable Body.

Sincerely

WILLIE L. HINES,

Alderman, 15th District

Common Council President

WLH:dh

CC: Alderman Michael Murphy, Chair Ron Leonhardt, City Clerk Mayor Barrett